## Dear Members of the Board,

In light of recent events, there was concern expressed by both parents and students about the board's role in the graduation ceremony taking place on June 10<sup>th</sup>. The active role that the board has traditionally played in the ceremony was felt by some to be inappropriate given their feelings about the Board's current relationship with the student body. These concerns were expressed by multiple related parties independently. In order to investigate these concerns further, we the senior class senate conducted a survey about what role the senior students felt that the board should have in the ceremony. It was found by a large majority of the class that the seniors are happy to have any board member who would like to attend be present, however the students feel no member of the board should be a part of the ceremony. We hope you will choose to attend.

Thank you for your service,

The Senior Class Senate

Africa gasuel & Novombo Notes Ones Pen Dinune andrea Belaid